
CMPD to temporarily ease up
enforcement of driver license
renewal  and  vehicle
registration
Starting this week, March 16, the Department of Motor Vehicles
(DMV) requested that law enforcement exercise discretion on
enforcement  of  driver  license  and  vehicle  registration
expiration dates expiring in the next 60 days, for seniors and
those with underlying health conditions so they can avoid a
required DMV visit.

In an effort to protect our at-risk population, the Costa Mesa
Police Department will practice discretion in accordance with
the DMV’s request.

This is specific to license renewals for seniors 70 years of
age  or  older  and  individuals  who  have  underlying  health
conditions and are required to visit a DMV office to renew.

For more information on field offices and interrupted DMV
services, please visit the DMV website at www.dmv.ca.gov and
select the “Offices” icon.

https://www.cityofcostamesanews.com/cmpd-to-temporarily-exercise-discretion-on-enforcement-of-driver-license-renewal-and-vehicle-registration/
https://www.cityofcostamesanews.com/cmpd-to-temporarily-exercise-discretion-on-enforcement-of-driver-license-renewal-and-vehicle-registration/
https://www.cityofcostamesanews.com/cmpd-to-temporarily-exercise-discretion-on-enforcement-of-driver-license-renewal-and-vehicle-registration/
https://www.cityofcostamesanews.com/cmpd-to-temporarily-exercise-discretion-on-enforcement-of-driver-license-renewal-and-vehicle-registration/
http://www.dmv.ca.gov/

